
 

 

 
 

Question on Notice 
No. 858 

Asked on 24 May 2006 
 
 

MRS SCOTT asked the Minister for Health (MR ROBERTSON)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the expansion of the Logan Hospital Emergency Department – 
 
What progress has been made to date? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
Tenders for the Logan Hospital Emergency Department were accepted on Thursday, 22 June 
2006.   The successful tenderer was F K Gardner and Sons Pty Limited. 
 
Construction of this project is scheduled for completion in early 2007.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


